
LEGAL NOTICE 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

TOWN WEBSITE: FRIDAY, APRIL 28, 2023 

GLASTONBURY CITIZEN:  THURSDAY, MAY 4, 2023 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

During its regular mtg of 04-27-23, the Glastonbury Conservation Comm/IWWA took the 

following action: 
 

Unan provided a favorable recommendation to the TPZ Comm for a Sec 12 SPDR re: 

construction of a ±2,750sf warehouse bldg w/material storage & ofc space for a landscaping 

contractor – 115 Sequin Dr - PC Zone 

 

 

FRANK KAPUTA, CHAIRMAN 

KIM MCCLAIN, SECRETARY 


